
Parish Liaison Group, Silverstone 
Circuit Meetings – May 2024 report to 
Syresham Annual Parish Meeting 
 

Each of the closest parishes to Silverstone Circuit joins in regular Community Liaison meetings at the 

Circuit, we meet 5 times a year and take reports from the Circuit Operation and liaise over the traffic 

management arrangements for the F1GP, Moto GP and other high-profile events that are part of the 

regular calendar. 

We are consulted on all aspects of the impact of the circuit and major activities.  Currently we are 

looking at the Circuit bookings for F1GP continuing into the next 10 years, plus other events, each of 

which has impact on the local environment.  

Factors reviewed and considered, include traffic issues for major events, impact of traffic passing 

through the village, impact of one-way systems on A43 from B4525 Welsh Lane, noise, new 

construction work etc. 

Face to Face meetings with Circuit staff, review comments to and from Parishes and traffic 

management on A43 etc., impact of HS2 construction work as necessary. 

The effects of 2023 FI on traffic and parking in Silverstone village itself created many problems 

regarding parking costs, A detailed public analysis was undertaken and a well-attended public 

meeting was well received. The same exercise will be carried out this year. 

It is hoped that any outstanding issues will be covered and resolved in a similar fashion this year. 

Ian Draper, Vice Chair Syresham PC 6th May 2024 

 

Turweston Airfield Liaison Meetings 
 

There have been no meetings 2023 and 2024 

Ian Draper, Vice Chair Syresham PC 6th May 2024 

 

 

 


